
HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

September 8, 2011
2:30 p.m.

Members present:  

 Kathy Cofer-teacher, Donna Ghaderi-teacher, Jessica Elmore-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed September agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Ghaderi-1st, Cofer-2nd)

Good News-We will be receiving test scores soon.   
Mrs. Handel recommended April Tribus for the part time ESS worker.  She will be working 3 hours a day three days a week with various students identified at risk 3rd-5th grade.
Mrs. Handel reviewed the notes from the KASC policy review.  The committee discussed a way to go over every policy over the next year.  One to two policies a month will be reviewed and revised as needed.  New policies for Accelerated Math and MAP assessment were suggested for creation.  Committee will start with bylaws in October.
Jessica Elmore has been unable to get training for SBDM so online training will be set up for her.  Until training is complete, she will not having voting rights but will be welcome to attend the meetings and give input to discussions.  Also, Mrs. Handel conducted nominations for a minority member; however, no one was nominated so a vote was not held.  
Committee discussed our upcoming PLD day and it was suggested that we get the Accelerated Math trainer to present that day.  Mrs. Handel will check to see if that can be arranged for the day.  

Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budgets were reviewed.
With no other business Mrs. Bone made a motion to adjourn.  (Cofer-1st, Ghaderi-2nd) The meeting adjourned at 3:30 p.m.  


